DANIEL P. MOYNIHAN
NEW YORK

United States Senate

28 CHURCH STREET
GUARANTY BUILDING
BUFFALO, NEW YORK 14202

January 17, 1992

Mr. Kenneth Carr

Chairman

Nuclear Regulatory Commigsion
washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Carr:

The enclosed inquiry is from a constituent of mine,
Mr. Joshua Kozlowski.

1 would aprreciate your careful consideration of these
remarks, and vour thoughte on what remedies there may be
for this sgitaation.

Please send me your written response in duplicate
along with the letter from my constituent to:

Senator Daniel P, Moynihan
Guaranty Building

28 Church Street, Suite 203
Buffalo, New York 14202
ATTN: Rosemary Trimboli

Sincerely,

Ol C M ian

Daniel Patrick Moynihan

3382138657 FR0207
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Senator Movnahah

Z8 Chureh St
Guaranty Bualding
Gutite 203

Burfalo, N.Y, 14302

Dear Senator Maynihan:

In doing research on nuclear waste, ['ve ashed myselt
about what 15 being done at the West Yalley Froject! How 18
the waste being disposed 9Ff 7 How can we be sure that
radiation will not leak from their canisters ang cauvse
problems 1n the future” Could vou plesase =end me & reply’

1 would really appreciate it.

Sincerely,
Joshua hoziowskil
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